
*If you are unable to view the consultation online you can request a
paper version or other format by contacting the School Organisation
Team on 01942 489013.

  Consultation on admission 
    arrangements 2025-26

Admission arrangements include the admission number and oversubscription 
criteria which are used to decide on the allocation of school places.
The admission authorities for the following Wigan primary and secondary schools are 
consulting on their admission arrangements for admission in September 2025-

Beech Hill Community Primary School Dean Trust Rose Bridge
Hindley All Saints' Church of England Nursery and Primary School
Marsh Geen Primary School  Parklee Primary School
Platt Bridge Community Primary School St John's Church of England School Wigan
St Mary's CE Primary School, Platt Bridge Standish Community High School
Standish Lower Ground St Anne's CofE Primary School
The Deanery Church of England High School and Sixth Form College

Changes to the admission arrangements for these schools may affect parents and carers 
applying for places from 2025 onwards.  
This is your opportunity to comment on proposals before admission arrangements for 
2025-26 are determined (by 28 February 2024).
Details are available by accessing the school admissions consultations page at 
www.wigan.gov.uk/Council/Consultations 

Responses are invited from:
• parents with a child aged between 2 and 18 years old
• local community groups
• other interested persons
The consultation lasts for six weeks. Responses must be submitted 
to Wigan Council no later than 15 January 2024.
Responses will be considered by the admission authority for each 
school before the admission arrangements are determined for 
2025-26.
You can respond using the web form on the consultation webpage 
or by email to consultation@wigan.gov.uk 
Or, by writing to: Consultation, School Organisation Team, 
People Directorate, Wigan Council, PO Box 100, WN1 3DS.




